
17th Annual Mississippi Child Welfare Institute 

Greetings! 

Congratulations on the acceptance of your abstract to present at the 17th Annual Mississippi Child Welfare Institute Conference! 
The event will be held February 7th-8th 2019. 

Your workshop, The Impact of Parental Approaches on Positive Youth Development for Youth of Color is scheduled for Friday, 
February 8th. However, we do not have a definite time until after we have received confirmation from the presenters. Therefore, 
please let us know as soon as possible of your intentions.

More information will be forwarded shortly regarding registration. In the meantime, thank you very much!

Belinda Davis Smith, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Jackson State University
College of Public Service
School of Social Work
Universities Center
3825 Ridgewood Road
Jackson, Mississippi 39211
 601-979-8898
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